
The Quadra Weekly Briefing 

Dear Quadra Community, 

I must start by wishing you and your families an incredible Spring Break.  I would also like to thank all 

our families for the support you have shown throughout our school year to date .  We look forward to 

seeing all our students again, after a restful break, for the final 3 months of what has been an interesting 

school year. 

A few housekeeping items:  Please do not sent your children to school with their own personal toys/play 

items.  Things like Pokémon Cards, marbles, individual sporting equipment, etc are always at risk of 

going missing or getting wrecked, or even ending up on the roof of the building.   Thanks for your 

understanding here.    

 

Looking Ahead: 

 Mar. 13-28 

o Spring Break – No School 

 Mar. 29 

o Classes resume 

 April 2 

o Good Friday – No School 

 April 5 

o Easter Monday – No School 

 April 6 

o PAC Meeting 7pm 

 

From Our Wonderful PAC: 
 

“Hello wonderful Quadra families!  

Quadra’s Got Talent will be happening online again this year on June 11th!  

It’s still a long way off but Spring break provides a great opportunity for students to start thinking 

about how they might like to contribute and to begin fine tuning their skills for the show. 



This year we will be looking for a number of students to create posters and advertisements to 

display around the school after the break, as well as the usual cast of video hosts and of course 

wide variety of talents and acts!  

Please keep in mind that going virtual opens up a much wider opportunity to share whatever it is 

that you’re great at! Past performances have included singing, dancing, playing instruments, 

sports, artwork, magic tricks, comedy skits, science experiments and SO much more!!! 

More information and video submission deadlines will be announced after the break but please 

feel free to contact Erica at quadrashines@gmail.com if you have any questions or would like to 

find out how you can help. 

🌟🌟🌟 LOOKING FORWARD TO SEEING US SHINE! 🌟🌟🌟” 

Save the dates:  
April 6th – PAC Meeting 

April 11th - bottle drive  

April 13th @ 6:30pm - Online presentation for parents on the topic of anxiety, registration to 

open at the end of March, spaces limited. 

June 11 - Quadra's Got Talent 

 
Follow PAC activities through the newsletter (https://vcpac.ca/quadralist) and on Facebook 
(Families of École Quadra School), and join the conversations on Slack 
(https://join.slack.com/t/ecolequadraschoolpac/shared_invite/zt-n7l43z52-
3DcVy_6OQLMP4G_Bg9RfPg ) and at the next PAC meeting on April 6th. 

 
From Our School District: 
 
Please see the following video from our School District Superintendent, Shelley Greene, about 
having a safe and enjoyable Spring Break: 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=UnCg2UUPlbQ 
 


EDUCATIONAL ASSISTANT – TRAINING PROGRAM 

APRIL 12TH TO 23RD, 2021 
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https://vcpac.ca/quadralist
https://join.slack.com/t/ecolequadraschoolpac/shared_invite/zt-n7l43z52-3DcVy_6OQLMP4G_Bg9RfPg
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Are you looking to join our District? 

Do you want to make a difference in the everyday lives of children? 

We have an opportunity for you! 

The Greater Victoria School District is offering a two-week condensed training program designed 
to get aspiring Educational Assistants classroom ready! 
 
For more information about the Educational Assistant Training Program, including program 
content and requirements for acceptance into the program, visit the School District 61 website 
at www.sd61.bc.ca and go to Employment. 
 
 

 

 
Connor McCoy 
Principal 
    
 
  
 
  

https://www.sd61.bc.ca/our-district/departments-services/human-resource-services/employment/

